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February 2017                                   
NORTHALLERTON MUSIC CENTRE
Orchestra, Senior Strings, Choir & Guitar

Easter Concert
Saturday 1st April 2017 at 11am
All Saints Parish Church, Northallerton
 
Dear Parents/Guardians of ,

I am writing to give you details of the arrangements for the rehearsal and concert this term.

REHEARSAL on 18th March for Orchestra, Senior Strings and Choir.
· Students should arrive at the Church for a rehearsal (9.30 for orch / 11.15 choir / strings).
· Students in String Orchestra and Choir will remain at the church all morning. There will be no tuck shop available but please complete the attached form for off site permission.
· Students who need to return to Music Centre for ensembles at 11.15 please could you complete the section on returning.
· Guitars at Music Centre as normal

Rehearsal on 25th March at Music Centre as usual.

CONCERT on 1st April
The students should arrive at the church at 9.30 for a short rehearsal before the concert. They need to come in concert dress as outlined on the website (www.northallertonmusiccentre.co.uk).

Refreshments will be available to buy before the concert which commences at 11.00am.   
There will also be an Easter raffle and, as usual, donations of prizes will be gratefully received either on the morning of the concert or the week prior to the concert.

Admission to the concert is free but we do, however, have a retiring collection. Your donations will be greatly appreciated as they go towards the cost of the church and future events.

The 1st April is the final meeting for this term. 
The Summer term begins on Saturday 29th April 2017.

Yours sincerely,

Su Evans, 
Music Centre Manager, Northallerton




[image: NYCC A4 letter template col_CYPS]


Parent / Guardian of 

Rehearsal on Saturday 18th March details / permissions:

Please read carefully and circle / cross out as appropriate:


	
Orchestra members returning back to Music Centre at 10.45am

	
I wish my child to be escorted / walked back to Music Centre by a member of staff

	
I am happy for my child to walk back to Music Centre unsupervised**

	
Students remaining at the church all morning

	
I do not wish my child to leave the church. 
I will send them with food/drink for break
	
I give permission for my child to leave the church between 10.45 – 11.15.**




** Any member leaving the church must inform the ensemble director Mr Wilson when leaving and returning. I would like parents/guardians to be aware that Northallerton Music Centre is unable to accept responsibility for their safety once they have left the church as the staff will be supervising those members remaining at the church.
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